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Tower crane removal at Chatswood Public School 

On Friday 7 October between 5:00am and 9:00pm, the tower crane at Chatswood Public School 
will be dismantled and removed from site, weather permitting. As a contingency, the dismantling 
and removal will take place on Saturday 8 October. 

A mobile crane will assist to dismantle the tower crane into smaller components ready to be 
removed from site. All dismantling activity will occur within the confines of the construction site, 
and we do not expect the activity to be noisy. An oversized vehicle will deliver the mobile crane and 
collect the dismantled tower crane components through the Pacific Highway construction 
entrance as shown on the map below.  

Whilst traffic control measures will be in place to assist vehicle movements to and from the site, 
there will be no road closures on the Pacific Highway.  

The extended hours for this work have been approved by the Department of Planning and 
Environment (DPE). The extension of hours allows this work to be completed across a two-day 
period and allows for trucks to enter and exit the site during the school holidays to minimise 
disruption to traffic and to the community. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For a Translating and Interpreting 
Service, call 131 450 and ask them to call 
the Department of Education - School 
Infrastructure NSW on 1300 482 651.  
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